
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, August 22, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Ranch Turkey Burger   
 Crispy Chicken Patty   
 
BIRTHDAYS:    Laine Tegan     
 

1. Attention students: This is a friendly reminder that we will be taking school pictures this 
Friday in the morning. Please remember to bring in your order form.  

 
2. Do you want to meet new people at Gurrie? Do you want to help people in the 

community? Come to the Early Act Club meeting on Tuesday, August 26th. We will talk 
about our projects for the year. We will do our annual canned food drive, have a car 
wash and have our annual Change War. We are open to new ideas for projects. Please 
come to room 109 for more information. 
 

3. Gooooood morning Gurrie Tigers! BOYS Softball season is coming fast and try outs are a 
week away! BOYS Softball try-outs for 7th and 8th graders will be held Thursday, August 
29th and Friday, August 30th. You will need to bring a MITT and WATER BOTTLE to 
tryouts. We will meet in room 102A,  across from the gym, right after school and tryouts 
will end at 5:00PM. There will be no bus available to take you home after, so make sure 
you arrange a ride home. You will need to sign a try out waiver in order to participate.  
If you have any questions, please see Coach Noga or Coach Gjoni.  
 
 

 


